
 
 

School Board News      August 2021 

Most Recent Meeting: Aug. 9  –  

Principal Rosann Doherty,  President Mike 
Bardot, Vice President Donna Pezold,  
Marketing Officer Kris Marino, 
Corresponding Secretary Katie Eller, Jill Love, 
Tony Scoggin, Jeremy Poulter, Fr. Benz.  PTO 
Becky Williamson.  Absent:  Sharon Osborn, 
Vanezza Brasher 

Welcome to the New 

School Year!   

We are so blessed to 

have you! We know that COVID-19 has 

continued to impact this back-to-

school season.  Thank you for 

continuing to support St. Cletus School 

during this time!  Enrollment is as 

projected so far, with 13 students in 

the preschool program and over 180 in 

K-8.  We also have several families 

taking advantage of the before- and 

aftercare programs.  Please continue 

to invite new families to check out the 

school and register at any time!  

Enrollment is open all year. 

 

 Meet Your School 

Board Members 

 It was a pleasure to see 

so many parents at the Ice Cream 

Social and Back to School Night. Please 

look for board members at events 

throughout the year. We will be 

wearing our School Board nametags, 

and we would love to talk to you about 

your St. Cletus School experience! 

 

School Policy Review 

We will continue to review 

St. Cletus School policy on 

a rolling basis.  This year, we will 

examine the policies for 

communications and concerns and 

grievances.  If you have any comments 

or concerns with these two sections in 

the St. Cletus School Handbook, please 

contact us before our meeting on 

September 13. 

 

Like Us!  

Please like and follow the 

official St. Cletus School 

and Church Facebook pages 

and follow faculty on Twitter.  Posts 

are made there about school events, 

fundraisers, and other news.  If you 

have announcements or media 

release-approved photos to share, 

please send them to Kris Marino. 
 

Our next meeting will be Monday, Sept. 

13 at 6:15 p.m. in the St. Cletus Parish 

Center.  If you would like to speak during 

the open forum, please contact Mike 

Bardot before the meeting: call 636-751-

5685 or email 

mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net.    
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